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Project No. BOXF-0068A 
 
October 27, 2021 
 
 
Ross Povenmire, Director 
Boxford Conservation Commission  
7A Spofford Road 
Boxford, MA 01921 
rpovenmire@town.boxford.ma.us        
 
 
Subject: 15 Lantern Lane, Boxford 
  MassDEP File Number 114-1336 
 
Dear Ross,  
 
As you are aware, our office filed a Notice of Intent application, on behalf of the applicant, to 
conduct work within jurisdictional areas of the Town of Boxford Wetlands Protection Bylaw and 
Massachusetts Wetlands Protection Act.  The last public hearing was continued to allow time for a 
site visit.   
 
Please find attached a revised plan that was revised to include infiltration trenches along the paved 
driveway surfaces.  The infiltration trenches will help infiltrate stormwater during precipitation 
events.   
 
We look forward to presenting the revised plan to your commission at the next scheduled 
conservation meeting.  If you should have any questions regarding this information, or require any 
additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me directly.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
WILLIAMS & SPARAGES LLC 

 
Greg J. Hochmuth, RS, PWS, CWS 
Senior Ecological Scientist 
  
Cc: Lukasz Swiech & Matt Morin 
 MassDEP NERO 
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